
We need your help during this CMS comment period! 

CMS has opened a comment period for power seat elevation system coverage by Medicare. This is an 
important step towards having Medicare coverage for all power systems. We need everyone who is 
affected in some way by the lack of coverage to leave a personalized comment about why coverage is 
important to them by September 14, 2022. Visit rise4acces.org to find out more and leave a comment!  

#CMS #powerseatelevation #commentperiod 

https://www.rise4access.org/submit-a-comment

